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           Dated : 05.06.2024 

 

Dear Parents, Greetings from Dheeran Academy!  

 This is to inform you that student Identity Card and Parent Identity Card has been distributed to the Students for the 

academic session – 2024-25. In continuous effort to ensure Safety and Security to our children, all parents are requested to adhere 

the following.  

 1. All parents are directed to ensure that children wear the identity card to school every day.  

 2. Parents are requested to carry the PID (Parent Identity Card) while coming to receive student at  

     the bus Stoppages, school at the time of dispersal.  

 3. Parents have to carry the parent identity card compulsorily while visiting the school during Parent  

     Teacher Meeting / Functions/ Short leave etc.  

       

All parents are requested to kindly co-operate for the same.  

     

 Thank You.  

  

 Warm Regards 

 

 Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


